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24+ Connect Single Unificationists Retreat Early 
Bird | April 4–7, 2020 

 

We are pleased to announce that this April, 24+ Unificationist singles will have 

the opportunity to attend the next 24+ Connect Retreat sponsored by the national 

Blessing and Family Ministry and Young Adult Ministry. This year’s 24+ Connect 

Retreat will provide an opportunity and resources for the greater 24+ 

Unificationist singles population to connect, grow together, and prepare for future 

relationships. 

CHECK IT OUT!  
 

 



 

 

 

 

New Podcast Just 
Released by High Noon! 
 
Join as they discuss a “touchy” topic 
from varying perspectives. Episode was 
just released! 

 

LISTEN NOW  
 

 

 

 

Be Sure to Follow 
School of Love! 
 
The School of Love team is empowering 
parents to have authentic, ongoing 
conversations with their children about 
God’s intention for love and sex. 
 
Please subscribe to their newsletter! 

 

SUBSCRIBE  
 

 

 

 

Article: Making New 
Year’s Resolutions as a 
Couple 
 
Start the new year out with a bang! 
Team up with your spouse, reflect on 
the past year, and make goals together 
for how you want to nurture and 
strengthen your marriage... 

 

READ ARTICLE  
 

 

 

Article: Parent-Child 
Connection: The Core 
Relationship that Rules 
the World 
 
Although our world has changed 



 

 

 

tremendously in the past 20-30 years, 
the thing that hasn’t changed is that the 
most important component in raising 
your child is your connection to him or 
her. Relationship is key, it is the heart of 
the matter... 

 

READ ARTICLE  
 

 

 

 

High Noon Highlights | 
Weekly Newsletter 
 
New Podcast Just Released! 
Listen to Episode 1 
 
Here's what High Noon has been up to 
this week! Be sure to subscribe to their 
newsletter! 

 

CHECK IT OUT!  
 

 

Follow us on Facebook!  
 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


